
When to Contact OPP's SIMBA Super Users Decision Tree

Have you completed SIMBA 101 

and the training related to your 

question?

YES NO

Have you reviewed the course 

materials and notes from your 

training?

YES NO

If you are still stumped after 

reviewing your training materials 

and notes, please contact the OPP 

Super Users via email or Teams.

Please review your training 

materials and notes before 

contacting the Super Users. 

EMAIL: OPP's SIMBA Super Users

TEAMS: OPP's SIMBA Super Users

STOP. SIMBA 101 provides 

foundational knowledge for all 

users. Other courses focus on 

specific aspects of the system and 

related functionality. OPP Super 

Users are currently focusing on 

critical operational questions 

from trained users. Please review 

the content in SIMBA 101 at a 
minimum or speak to your 

supervisor if you believe your 

question still warrants Super User 

attention.

mailto:oppsimbasuperusers@psu.edu
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/team/19%3aa077249fd074405cacb61f69bcb3ee7b%40thread.tacv2/conversations?groupId=a63da837-0d73-4d9b-bff4-01d2d07d8753&tenantId=7cf48d45-3ddb-4389-a9c1-c115526eb52e

